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HOUSING & COMMUNITY SERVICES 

MEMORANDUM 

 
Date:  October 25, 2021 

To:   Housing Authority Commissioners 

From:   Megan Basinger, Interim Executive Director  

Subject:  Appointment of NOFA Application Review Ad-Hoc Committee  

           

 

After receiving Housing Authority direction at the July 19, 2021 meeting, an Ad-Hoc Committee 

met to revise the Notice of Funding Availabiltiy (NOFA) Points Scoring System. The new Points 

Scoring System was shared at the September 27, 2021 Regular Housing Authority meeting and 

was included with the NOFA that was published on October 1, 2021. The NOFA made available 

approximately $2.2M in Permanent Local Housing Allocation (PLHA) and HOME Investment 

Partnership Program (HOME) funds. Applications in response to the NOFA were due on October 

22, 2021.  

 

As has been past practice, the Authority has appointed an Ad-Hoc Committee to review 

applications and make a recommendation for award to the full Housing Authority.  I am 

requesting that the Authority identify two or three members to serve as the NOFA Application 

Review Ad-Hoc Committee for the Fall 2021 NOFA.  


